
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
25 February 2020 
 
 
GAUTENG GOVERNMENT TO HAND OVER ANTI-SUBSTANCE 
ABUSE GIG TRUCKS DURING POST-SOPA NTIRHISANO EVENT IN 
SEDIBENG 
                                   
As part of Gauteng Premier David Makhura’s post State of the Province 
Address (SOPA) Ntirhisano engagements, Gauteng Education MEC 
Panyaza Lesufi will be handing over Anti-substance abuse awareness 
trucks to increase visibility in the fight against substance abuse at the 
event to be held in Sebokeng on Wednesday, 26 February 2020. 
 
On the day, MEC Lesufi will share content of the Premier’s SOPA, as 
well as highlight progress made by Gauteng government in delivering 
services to the people. 
 

The media is invited, the details are as follows:   
 
DATE:   26 FEBRUARY 2020 

TIME:    10H00 

VENUE: SAUL TSOTETSI SPORTS GROUND IN SEBOKENG. 

 

For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of 

Education’s Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng 
Provincial Government's portal at www.gauteng.gov.za 
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